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August 27, 2025 

 

Team Managers/Captains, 

 

Shake off the sand and get ready because Adult Volleyball Fall Leagues are right around the corner! 

This season will be special as it will be the inaugural session in the new Hilliard Community Center, 

the WELL!    

 

Resident teams! Your chance to register kicks off on Tuesday, September 2nd, starting at 9 am sharp! 

Non-resident teams, you're up next, with registration opening on Thursday, September 4th at 9 am. 

Remember, resident teams are defined by the team captain being a Hilliard resident.  

 

Now, let's define "resident." Anyone living or working within the City of Hilliard Corporate Boundaries is 

in the game. This doesn't include those in the Hilliard City School District. Check your residency status 

on the Franklin County Auditor website under Tax Status > Tax District. Non-residents who work within 

our corporate boundaries, don't fret. Validation of City of Hilliard Income Tax withdrawal from your 

paycheck will also qualify you as a resident.  

 

Registration fees for Resident led teams is $325. For non-resident led teams, is $375. 

 

Mark your calendars because all leagues are set to launch the week of September 28th, with a 10-week 

regular season and each of the top 4 teams will make the postseason. Schedules are dependent on 

the final number of teams. A minimum of 6 teams required for the season to run properly.   

 

Also attached is the info sheet to help list the important dates and deadlines. Please be sure to read 

through to ensure you’re aware of all the information for this season. Don’t hesitate to reach out if you 

have questions. 

 

Thank you, 

 
 
Tim Hales 
Recreation Supervisor 
thales@hilliardohio.gov 
614-334-2584 (o)  
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